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Victoria Hackler

From: Tracy Dudley

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2002 9:08 AM
To: Victoria Hackler

Subject: RE: Housing Bd.

The Housing and Community Development Advisory Board would like to offer a recommendation for
the appointment of Evonne Bradford to the board.

Tracy L. Dudley , Chair
Town of Chapel Hill

6/19/2002



